Letter No. 393

OFFICERS
President – Tim Murphy

V President – Ken Heist Secretary – Dan Roberts

Sgt At Arms – Mike Leiser

Treasurer – Mark Zaller

Corres Chairman Inc Non

Camp Chairman – Joe Nagy



Meeting: May 17, 2018

Boston Hotel

5555 Genesee St

Lancaster, NY

8:30pm

www.buffalorodgun.com

Housekeeping:

- All members paid their dues on time this year. No assessments this year. Thanks to all.
- The April work party was a success. The following items were addressed: additional electric outlets, general clean-up of the grounds(leaves, stumps, blow-downs, etc), mossy roof cleaned on shelter, cabin firewood room was filled to capacity and wood shed(shelter) is ready for fall wood cutting party, outhouses cleaned.
- Ken Heist and Jason Sugg will be organizing another BR&GC apparel order. Orders and payment are due by the end of the May meeting. Lots of members who attended the April 21 work party were wearing their apparel which is great looking and high quality.
- Mike Leiser is looking for volunteers to assist in determining whether it is possible to build a party room separate from the cabin. If interested in working with Mike, please give him a call at (716)353-3916.

News:

• Our neighbors at the cabin, Alex and Alex Jr have both successfully completed their respective treatment and are looking great.

Important Information:

• Following are the scheduled work party dates for 2018: 1) June 9, 2018 2) September 15, 2018

Respectfully,

Conrad Menclewicz